
Outer North East Community Committee, 23 September 2019 

Neighbourhood Planning Update 

 

Made Neighbourhood Plans in Outer North East: 

 Alwoodley 

 Bardsey-cum-Rigton 

 Barwick in Elmet and Scholes 

 Boston Spa 

 Bramham-cum-Oglethorpe 

 Clifford 

 Collingham 

 Linton 

 Scarcroft 

 Thorp Arch 

 Walton 

 

Alwoodley 

Stage: Made 

 The Parish Council is currently considering a review of the neighbourhood plan. 

Officers and a consultant have been advising on this. 

 

Barwick-in-Elmet and Scholes 

Stage: Made 

 The Parish Council is currently considering a partial review of the neighbourhood 

plan in respect of a Local Green Space designation. 

 

Aberford and District 

Stage: Post-Examination 

 The neighbourhood plan has been examined by Ann Skippers who has recommended 

that the plan, subject to modification, can proceed to a referendum.  

 The referendum is scheduled to take place on Thursday 31 October. 

 

Wetherby 

Stage: Examination 



 Terry Heselton has been appointed as the independent examiner for the Plan. 

 At the request of the examiner, a number of the submission documents and maps were 

updated to reflect changes in legislation and national planning policy. Further 

consultation took place on the updated documents between 22 July and 2 September.  

 It is anticipated that the draft examination report will be received within 6 weeks. 

 

Other Neighbourhood Plans in Preparation 

 Shadwell Parish Council are preparing to submit their plan for independent 

examination, which is anticipated in the autumn. The Parish Council is currently working 

to ensure that the submission documents are robust and ready for the independent 

examination process.    

 East Keswick Parish Council conducted pre-submission consultation between June 

and August. Officers will be meeting with the Parish Council in due course to work 

through the representations made and changes to make to the draft plan as appropriate.  

 Thorner: Officers met with the Steering Group in July to agree next steps. The group 

are currently preparing a revised draft plan with support of officers. 

 


